
 

 

 
Kayla Schmidt – Interim Executive Director, North Dakota Women’s Network 
Support – HB1282 
North Dakota House Finance and Taxation Committee 
 
January 18, 2023 

Chair Headland and members of the Finance and Taxation Committee,  

The following pages consist of signatures of North Dakotans who support the removal of the “Tampon Tax” by designating menstrual 
products as medical necessities. 

I will provide accompanying oral testimony on behalf of the North Dakota Women’s Network during the Finance and Taxation 
Committee hearing. 

Sincerely, 

Kayla Schmidt 
Interim Executive Director 
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